
CITA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
RUMUOGBA HOUSING ESTATE 

PORT HARCOURT 
 

       16th December 2014 
Dear Parents, 
God in His kindness has seen us through this very eventful year.  We will always be grateful 
to God that our children are healthy and doing well.  We thank God for all the victories He 
made available to us throughout the year.   
 
May all praise and thanks be unto our eternal Father. 
 
Vacation: 
The school will be closing for the Christmas holiday on Wednesday 17th December and will 
resume on Monday 12th January 2015.   
 
Collection of the Thanksgiving terms’ report will be on Friday 19th December 2014 from 10 
am to 1pm.  Results will only be released to parents. 
 
CIPP  
The Cambridge International Primary Programme examinations will be next year 2015.  
Parents of pupils in Primary 5 should meet the HOD Primary for more information. 
 
GRATITUDE: 
We want to express our profound gratitude to our parents for all your support during the 
year.  Thank you and God bless you all. 
 
New Birth 
We praise God Almighty for His many blessings especially for safe deliveries for all our new 
CITA Babies, born this year by our CITA mothers, Parents, staff and fathers. 
 
We also thank God for all our expectant mothers.  We thank God for their safe deliveries 
when they are due. 
 
Payment of Fees: 
Tellers can be picked up at the office or at the security post from the guards.  School fees 
drive will commence on Monday 26th January 2015. 
 
Car Park 
We are experiencing an unnecessary build up of traffic at the car park because of the 
following: 

1) Refusal to obey instructions given by the security guards when they are directing 
traffic 

2) Car park meeting (mothers) 
3) Boot sales    



We advice that the above listed acts at the car park are highly prohibited.  Please desist from 
them so we can serve you better.                                                    

Security/safety 
Security/safety issues and their importance can never be over emphasised.   Please we will 
want you to adhere to the laid down security and safety policies of the school. 
Please, weekly confirmations of delegates is HIGHLY NECESSARY 
Safety is of the LORD! 
 
Homework 
Homework will be given to pupils .  This will serve as an academic bridge between this term 
and the Easter term. 
 
“Because mothers and fathers represent God to their children, the fundamentals in teaching morality can be 
achieved through a healthy parental relationship during the early years”  

- Dr. James Dobson 

“Blessed are those whose ways are blameless, who work in accordance to the law of the LORD“ -
 Psalm 119:1 

Journey mercies!!! 
Have a wonderful Christmas Holiday. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

P.D. Adukeh 
Proprietor 
 
 
 
 


